
6.3.2020 

Hello West Park Elementary Families! 

  

I want to personally thank each and every member of our WPE community for your support 

over the past few months.  Distance learning was no easy task, but your feedback and 

tireless efforts in supporting our students has been nothing short of incredible.  We pride 

ourselves in being a school family and proved we can accomplish anything together.    

 

As we head into summer, there are still several pieces being worked out concerning how 

school will look next year.  I will be sending out communication throughout the summer as 

details are cemented and information becomes available.  Please know that every decision 

being made will have the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and families at the 

forefront.  In addition, through methods such as surveys your feedback and suggestions will 

be collected to help with the planning process.   

 

Tentative dates and details are below to help with planning for next year. 

 

As always, I am available for any questions or feedback.  Please do not hesitate to reach out 

for anything you may need.  

 

Have a great summer!   

 

Go Wildcats!  

 

Brian Smith, Principal 

West Park Elementary 

bsmith@msd281.org 

 

  

Pictures!   

- Leo’s Photography is offering an opportunity to purchase a composite class picture 

for each class!   

- Attached is a form with all details.  

- If interested, orders need to be submitted digitally to Leo’s Photography by June 15.  

- Please note this composite picture can only contain photos of students who were 

able to get a fall picture earlier this school year.  

 

 

Digital Resources for Summer 

- Attached is a list containing many free and some minimal payment resources for the 

summer. (most paid sites have free 1-month trials) 



- We encourage our families to explore the provided sites for new and fun learning 

over the summer!  

- Here is a great 8 weeks of summer activity from our library!  

 

 

Important Food Service Update: 

  

- The Moscow School District soft closure meals distribution will continue using the 

current format through Wednesday, June 3.   

- Please note that after June 3, meals will no longer be distributed at West Park 

Elementary School or via the four bus routes. 

- From June 4 through August 28, MSD will continue to distribute grab and go meals 

(lunch and breakfast) at Lena Whitmore Elementary School from 11 a.m. until 1 p.m. 

Monday through Friday.  Meals will not be distributed on Friday, July 3.  The current 

process for meals pick up at Lena Whitmore will remain in effect throughout the 

summer. 

  

Class List Posting – Friday, August 28 

- We will be posting all 2020-2021 class lists on our doors at 3:00 pm on this date. 

- This is a fun and exciting day!  

 

Open House – Monday, August 31 (Tentative Date) 

- Our tentative date for Open House is Monday, August 31. 

- We will provide specific times and details closer to the date. 

 

First Day of School! – Wednesday, September 2 

- This will be our first day of school! 

- More details concerning how school will look will be shared closer to the date. 

  
 


